Ysgol Gwynfryn

Heol Y Meincau
Pontyates

- Carmarthenshire

South Wales

Dear Friend,

Yesterday we went on a school trip to the Gwm recycling centre and
Kidwelli Castle. We had a packed lunch and went on a big coach. The
Recycling centre was in Carmarthen the next town. away. Firstly,
when we got there it was really noisy. To greet us was Bob who we
thought was the boss of the company and Bruce who we thought was
the deputy manger of the company. Firstly he gave us a quiz on what
we should and shouldn’t recycle. Following that Bruce showed us two
DVD’s, the first one was around the company and the second one
showing a very wise girl telling her family about recycling tins.

Afterwards we had a tour around the company. All the way through it
was very noisy and smelly. It was very interesting to see how
everything was recycled and everything you could recycle. After we
had been through the process of the factory we went back to the
office to collect our things and for a gift they gave us a copy of the
DVD about the child explaining to her family how to recycle a can.

We then ate our lunch on the bus and headed of to Kidwelli Castle.
When we arrived we had a toilet break and spilt into three groups.
We then explored the castle to see where everything is. Our favourite
part of the castle was the high tower that was very narrow to get up
but it was worth it to see the wonderful view overlooking Kidwelli.
After looking round the castle we reunited and sang to Hen fenyw
fach Kidwelli who is an old lady who goes round Kydwelli giving us
black sweets like it says in her song.

We then drew a picture of any image of the castle to remember the
experience we had.

Finally we headed home after a delightful busy day, it was nice and
sunny and we got to see and hear new and interesting facts.

Write back to us soon
From
Kalli and Caitlin



